MISSION FOCUS
Lee & Lonna Lowell-TransWorld Radio (TWR), North Carolina

Pray for Lee and Lonna, who serve at the TWR home office in Cary, North
Carolina. Lee serves in IT, and Lonna serves on the finance team. Praise
God for Andy Schick, the new TWR President and CEO, taking over for
Lauren Libby, who suffered a stroke last August. Pray that God provides an
Assistant Controller for the Cary Finance team. After nearly 50 years, TWR
has made the difficult decision to wind down operations and end
broadcasts on Guam by October 31, 20. TWR has initiated processes to
transition 100% of its shortwave programming to other outlets, continuing
Lo serve listeners in Asia. Lee and Lonna met while serving on Guam in
1981, and both their children were born there. Please pray for the TWR
leadership and Guam team during this transition.

June Sunday School Offering
This month, our Sunday school offerings will support God’s
Helping Hands in purchasing a new vehicle for their ministry.

June Goadl June Total

$350 $62.36

Church Financial Report
Givin Expenses Gain/Loss | Monthly  June
Jul - May Jul-May Jul - May Budget Total
General Fund $391,540  $420,638 -$29,098 | $42,394 $17,904
Mission Fund $137,829  $133375  +$4,454 $12,125 $9,452

Communications may be sent to the primary office email.
gbcoffice@GraceBibleGrandyville.org

BiBLE CHURCH
3715 Wilson Avenue SW Grandyville, Ml 43418 | 616.538.9350
Rev. Todd M. Kinde, Ph.D. ~ Pastor-Teacher

Mr. Nathan M. Betway ~ Assistant Pastor
Dr. Mark L. Taylor ~ Music & Worship Director
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This Week
This Evening | No Evening Study
Monday Prayer Meeting, 7:00 p.m.
L]
Happy Fathers’ Day!
‘Children’s children are the crown of old men;
and the glory of children are their fathers'~ Proverbs 17:6

Coffee and Doughnut Fellowship
Help is needed to continue the coffee and doughnut fellowship after the
morning services. If you are willing to help, please sign up at the welcome
center or contact Nancy Perry.

Ladies Bible Study
The Tuesday Ladies Bible study will meet for a devotional,
along with a time of fellowship and prayer on Tuesday, June 24th at 10:00 in
Wedgewood Park. Former attendees and those interested in joining are
welcome. Please bring a beverage and a lawn chair. A snack will be provided. In

the event of rain or poor air quality, we will meet in the Sunshine Room at Grace.

Adult Fellowship
There will be an adult outing to Maranatha Bible
Conference grounds for a Selah concert on June 28"
More details are available on the sign-up sheet at the Welcome Center.

Fourth of July
Sign up for our Fourth of July outreach.
We need people to help with handing out
ice cream, lemonade, and working inside.
Sign up at the Welcome Center
See Andrew Schutte or Josh & Tori Jansen for details.

Kings Brass
The King's Brass are back! They will be ministering with us during the
morning service on July 13. Mark your calendars now
and start thinking about people you want to invite.
Handouts and Posters are available at the Welcome Center.

Kings Brass Housing
Housing is still needed for the group on Saturday night, July 12.
If you can host some of the members at your home,
please get in touch with Ann VanderMey as soon as possible.
(Jhvakv@aol.com / 616-443-8853)

CPR Training
Because we never know when we might be called upon to be a hero, Grace will
be offering the opportunity to participate in CPR training on Tuesday, July 15,
from 6-8 pm. See Todd Eklund if you have any questions or interest in details.

Order of Worship

GATHERING

Grace Family Updates
Invocation & Call to Worship
Come Thou Almighty King - WC 5
That’s Why We Praise Him

CONFESSING OUR FAITH

Because We Believe

HEARING GOD’S WORD

Scripture Readings - Michael Stecher
Deuteronomy 6:4-5; Isaiah 48: 16-17;
Galatians 4: 4-6; & Revelation 1: 4-6

All Glory Be to God on High- WC 8
Sermon Text - Ephesians 1:15-19

COMMUNING WITH THE LORD

Christ Is Risen, He Is Risen Indeed

Prayers of Application & Intercession

SENDING
A Mighty Fortress - WC 43

Benediction & Dismissal



